
 
 

BURNHAM THORPE PARISH COUNCIL  

NEWSLETTER APRIL 2023 

 

NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
This will be held on Monday 17th April at 6.30 pm in the Nelson Memorial Hall.  Everyone is very welcome 

to attend.   

STREET LIGHTING  
Two contractors have given quotes for a new light on the corner of Lowes Lane and Church Lane.  It was 

agreed that more information regarding the specification of the lights would be needed to allow the 

Parish Council to look at how they want to proceed with this and to enable any application for grants.   

Highways would also be asked if it was possible to have a single white line placed on the edge of the road 

along key areas in the parish to assist giving separation between cars and pedestrians walking on the 

road. 

ALLOTMENTS AND MILLENNIUM PIECE 
The Advisory Group met with Holkham Estate for a walkabout the parish.  No updates on Millennium 

Piece and the allotments have been given by Holkham so it was decided to write to Holkham to ask about 

these matters as well as chasing with regards to the hedgerows and trees.  Holkham will be invited to 

attend the next meeting with plans for 6 Walsingham Road development. 

OLD RAILWAY LINE TO BURNHAM MARKET 
Several forms have been received as evidence of walking the Old Railway Line.  It was agreed to delay 

sending the forms to Norfolk County Council until the middle of April. 

Please do contact the Clerk for an evidence form if public have walked the Old Railway Line.   

HIGHWAYS 
It was agreed at the meeting to ask Highways to clean the grips out along Walsingham Road towards 

Holkham.  Unfortunately, Highways have reduced the cleaning of the grips around the parish.  Please 

could public inform the Clerk if they notice any which are full of water or need clearing of rubbish. 

CHERRY TREE ON MILLENNIUM PIECE 
The Parish Council agreed to write to the Borough Council asking if this tree could have a Tree 

Preservation Order placed on it due to local amenity value. 

NEWSLETTERS 
If anyone would like to receive Newsletters and other information from the Parish Council via email, 

please subscribe using the Parish Council website located under Newsletter tab or contact the Clerk. 

MINUTES 
The minutes to all parish meetings are on the website and the Noticeboard near the bus shelter.  If 

parishioners with no internet access would like copies of the minutes or other documents, then please 

contact the Clerk.   

CONTACT  
Any issues please contact the Clerk – Sarah Raven on email: clerkburnhamthorpe@gmail.com or 

telephone 01328 738512 / 07788516733.   

 

Further information, including all previous Newsletters, are on the website for Burnham Thorpe 

Parish Council:  https://clerkburnhamthorpe.wixsite.com/btpc 
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